
Notice of Request for Proposal to Construct a 

6-foot-tall Chain Link Fence 
Subdistrict No. 3 of the Rio Grande Water Conservation District is seeking bids to install a chain link 

fence on land just north of Antonito, CO. Bidders should itemize bids and should include the costs to: 

1. Install a 6-foot-tall chain link fence along District owned land that includes the pond and well 

location, with a total length of approximately 9,200 linear-feet. 

2. Install a 6-foot-tall, 16-foot-wide chain link gate. 

3. Locate all underground infrastructure along the path of the fence line prior to the installation of 

the fence. 

Bids should also include a description of equipment to be used and the bidder’s qualifications. The 

Subdistrict will be responsible for all costs associated with the completed installation. The Subdistrict 

reserves the right to accept the bid it deems most accurate for the scope of work proposed. 

The property will be open for a site visit on November 1st at 10am for any potential bidders. To get 

details on the aforementioned site visit (address), to schedule a one-off site visit, or if you have any 

questions and/or need more details then please contact Angelo Bellah at (719) 589-6301 or 

angelo@rgwcd.org. Proposals will be accepted through November 29th, 2024, and may be submitted in 

person or by mail to 8805 Independence Way, Alamosa, CO, 81101, or by e-mail to angelo@rgwcd.org. 

The expectation is that the installation of the fence would be completed no later than May 1st, 2025. 
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